

August 23, 2018

Dear Valued Customer:

On August 30, 2018, certain changes to the labelling requirements associated with the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 ("California Proposition 65") will go into effect. Control Devices wishes to remind all of our customers that many of our products contain lead and/or other regulated chemicals under California Proposition 65.

To keep our customers informed about the warning requirements of Control Devices products, our invoices will include any necessary Proposition 65 safe harbor warnings. In order to remain compliant with Proposition 65, your company must pass these warnings on to any manufacturers, producers, packagers, importers, suppliers, distributors, or retailers to whom Control Devices products are sold. For more information regarding Proposition 65, please visit https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65.